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SHORE FISHING ALLOWED – 15 OCTOBER – 15 ARPIL 

 
The Government has announced that shore fishing is now allowed between 15 October 
and 15 April from certain beaches in Gibraltar, as follows:- 
 

(1) Eastern Beach 
(2) Sandy Bay 
(3) Catalan Bay 
(4) Keys Promenade, south of the wider concourse containing concrete tables 

including the south facing revetment of that wider concourse. 
(5) The parapet wall adjacent to the car park at Little Bay (but not the beach itself). 

Fishing with more than two rods or lines from these beaches is prohibited. 
 
Commenting on this change a Government spokesman said:  “Following discussion with 
the Gibraltar Fishing Club Government has relaxed the longstanding regulation that 
prohibits fishing from beaches.  Fishing will be allowed from beaches (except the beaches 
themselves at Little Bay, Camp Bay and Western Beach) during times of the year that this 
does not interfere with beach users.” 
 
 


